
 

  

Dear Harold Washington College Community, 
 

I hope everyone had a wonderful week and enjoyed the President’s Day holiday! 

As many of you know, Commencement 2020 is around the corner. The ceremony will take 
place on Saturday, May 2, at the Wintrust Arena and details can be found at 
http://graduation.ccc.edu/. In preparation for the ceremony, we are planning several college-
wide events, including Grad Fest Week. As the details come together, we will share them with 
everyone. I look forward to the celebration and invite you to join in!  

Here are the College Updates for this week: 
 

 Career Services hosted its first Career Fair of the year, which featured over 40+ 
employers. Over # of students attended! 

 
 The Early College Programs team met with over 12 CPS business teachers at IBM where 

they discussed ideas and opportunities to support college needs for high school 
students.  

 

 A freezer unit has been added to the Healthy Student Market increasing the ability to 
add more protein options. This purchase was made by SGA. 
 

 The Distinguished Local 1708 Award launched this week. This award is given to an 
outstanding full-time member of the Local 1708 Union. Nominees must have a 
minimum of five (5) years of service at HWC and exhibit the college’s core values. 
Please take a moment to nominate someone by 3/6. 
 

 HWC’s Spring State of the College date has been set: April 17, 2020, from 10am-noon.  
 

 
Note: This is a post-only mailing. Replies to this message are not monitored or answered. 
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